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Fall is here, along with pumpkin spice everything!
 
November is National Gratitude Month and I invite you to step out of your building and stop by the
Student Affairs space in Old Main 100.
We will have a ‘Gratitude Tree’ for you to write a note on a leaf recognizing a co-worker, unit, or
department. It doesn’t have to be lengthy and we will have all of the supplies on hand!
Plan on writing on one leaf - so we have enough for everyone -  but you are welcome to write extra
notes on pages provided.
 
In return, you can choose a small token of thanks from a basket of goodies available.
 
The Gratitude Tree will be available starting today in Old Main 100 until the end of the month. Hope
to see you here!
At the conclusion of the activity, we’ll share all of the gratitude expressed with member of our unit.
 
“Gratitude makes sense of our past, bring peace for today, and creates vision for tomorrow.”
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